

HARVARD INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY FOUNDATION

SOARING TO SUCCESS IN THE 21ST CENTURY

Mrs. Ingrid, Director Mr. Mason, Assistant Director 3260 Stirling Road Ste B Hollywood Fl 33021 Phone: (954) 966-0017 Fax: (954) 301-5828

August 2, 2021

Dear Harvard Parents,

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year! As we start the new school year together on Monday, August 23 2021, our staff at Harvard International Academy looks forward to working with you and your child! We strongly believe that partnership with our families is crucial to the success of our students. The first week of school we will have Yoga Meditation Minimum Day, Start time of 9:00am-12:30pm for all students the entire week Student will then return on campus for counseling and assessments. Harvard Regular School Schedule will resume on Monday, August 30, 2021.

Harvard Summer Operating hours will be open daily from 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM beginning Monday, August 2, 2021. For new student registration and referrals please schedule an appointment by calling 954-966-0017 and/or email Office@HarvardInternationalAcademy.org

Class Schedule will be emailed along with portal access on **Tuesday August 17**, **2021** the schedule will indicate your child's classes and teacher(s).

Please mark your calendars for our **Mandatory Virtual Back to School Night on Wednesday, August 16, 2021 from 5:00 – 7:00 PM.** Parents will virtually meet our staff and receive important information about the new school year. The staff from Title 1 Program will also be available at Virtual Back to School Night to answer any program details.

Parent conferences will be held virtually during the week of October 18 through October 22, 2021 right after dismissal. Please make sure you schedule your parent/teacher conference by calling the office at 954-966-0017.

Breakfast is served from 8:00AM - 8:50AM. The school campus opens at 7:30 AM. For the safety of your children, students are not to be on campus any earlier than 7:30 AM.

The staff at Harvard International Academy is committed to providing an education that will prepare your child to be a college and career ready graduate! We look forward to working with you toward this goal in the new school year.

Respectfully,

Mrs. Ingrid, Director